
Clarion-Limestone Area School District 
High School 

Phone: 814-764-5111 

Fax: 814-764-5274 

4091 C-L School Road 

Strattanville, PA 16258 

Business Office/Superintendent 

Phone: 814-764-5111 

Fax:  814-764-5729 

Elementary 

Phone: 814-764-6006 

Fax: 814-764-5806 

 

 

3/27/20 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Pursuant Senate Bill 751 being passed into law amid the COVID-19 pandemic, districts must notify parents of students 

with disabilities. This notice must depict the district decision to provide a “good faith” effort to address the 

nonfunctioning of the typical school day. The districts must provide continuity of education through enrichment 

opportunities or instruction. At this time, the Clarion- Limestone School District has chosen to provide enrichment 

opportunities that are outlined on the district website and have been shared via email and school reach calls. The LEA 

proposes this action based on compliance with law surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic. The district has reached this 

proposal based on guidance from Federal and State authorities in order to provide continuity of education through 

enrichment. Guidance has been inconsistent from all authorities so the district is taking the stance of providing a “good 

faith” effort that ensures students have access to enrichment opportunities. Given a change in guidance, the district will 

provide written notice as to the direction and recommendation for providing services to your child. The district is 

working to receive further guidance that would allow for the opportunity to provide continuity of education via other 

vehicles and delivery services. Once guidance from the department of education or Governor Wolf dictates a change 

that will impact the current proposal, the district will evaluate and potentially modify the current continuity of education 

proposal. This recommendation does not supplant the special education programming for your child given a typical brick 

and mortar school day. This notice serves as communication in order to outline the LEA proposal to adhere to the 

guidance of providing continuity of education via the enrichment model. 

 

Thank you, 

Jason Edmonds 

 

Jason Edmonds 

Director of Special Education 

 


